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Hibben's Weekly Schedule
*Sunday - 9:15 Sunday School for all ages

*Sunday - 10:30 Worship in the Sanctuary

*Sunday - Sonshine Singers (children/
youth) immediately following worship. 

*Sunday - 5:00 Youth Group CLLC

*Tuesday - 11:00 Women's online 
connection/support group. 

*Wednesday - 10:30 Women's Bible Study - 
library. 

*Wednesday - 6:00 Slowskies Bible Study - 
Conference Room or via Zoom. 

*Wednesday - 6:15 Hibben Ringers Practice

*Wednesday - 7:30 Choir Practice

See schedule in bulletin for more details.

Praise & Prayer Request
 

Sara White               Jodie Morgan            Neil Nagpal
 John Clarke 

 Congratulations to Rev. Katie Brock on the birth of her niece 
who was born on January 24,2024.

You may contact the Prayer Team directly for prayer concerns 
and/or join them via Zoom on Wednesday @ 2:30 p.m. You 
can contact Terry Lupo at terry@lupofamily.org or call the 

church office. Anyone that is interested in joining is welcome!

Florence Crittenton
An ongoing mission of Hibben is support for Florence Crittenton 
Home where young pregnant women come to have their babies. 

The following items below are needed and cash donations can be 
made through Hibben. If you have questions about other items, 

please call Donna Johnson at (336) 404-6734.

Diapers					        New slippers
Wipes						     New robes
Formula					     New socks
New baby clothes				      New large bath towels
New blankets				    New stuffed animals

New baby toys/books
New yoga pants/sweatshirts/t-shirts M-XXL

Operation Christmas Child
Remember, it is never too early to pick up Shoebox items!

Hibben's Weekly Schedule
*Sunday - 9:15 Sunday School for all ages
*Sunday - 10:30 Worship in the Sanctuary

*Sunday - Sonshine Singers (children/youth) immediately 
following worship. 

*Sunday - 5:00 Youth Group CLLC
*Tuesday - 11:00 Women's online connection/support group. 

Contact: Elaine Niebauer 704-608-1339 
*Wednesday - 10:30 Women's Bible Study - library. 

Contact: Sharon Thompson 843-367-9779. 
Resumed on January 10; Study: Adam Hamilton's Wrestling 

With Doubt Finding Faith
*Wednesday - 6:00 Slowskies Bible Study - Conference Room or 

via Zoom. Contact: Guerry Taylor 843-729-8101. 
*Wednesday - 6:15 Hibben Ringers Practice

*Wednesday - 7:30 Choir Practice
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Stephen Ministers serve 
because

no one should have to suffer
alone. 
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Attendance & Giving - January 21, 2024

10:30 Morning Worship                                           
            In Person                                                            166
           Online - households                                           26
              
2023 General Budget	 $870,718.00
Needed Each Week	 $16,744.58
Received last week (Operations)               $16,947.00
Received last week (Miscellaneous)                $575.00

Online Giving: hibbenumc.org/give

Realm is an interactive church portal 
that is used by staff and ministry groups 

for communication, as well as a way 
to set up online giving. Once you 

have become active in the ministry at 
Hibben United Methodist Church, you 

may request an invitation to sign up by 
emailing thaigler@hibbenumc.org.

Scan the QR code with 
your smart phone to find 

all the links from this  
bulletin.

Little Free Pantry
Thank you for your continued support of Hibben's pantries. Our 

boxes are always in use. Please be on the lookout for the following 
items:

	
          Peanut butter 	 Canned chicken
	 Grape jelly 	      Canned tuna
	 Chef Boyardee 	  Vienna sausages
         Canned items with pop tops

**Please remember that anyone can stock the pantry.**



JANUARY 28, 2024

Prelude	 Jesús Toro 

Gathering and Welcome	                                                 Deena Flessas

Please fill out the pew pads to let us know you are here. 

*Call to Worship                                                                      Carl Johnson 
L: Let us worship God in the holiness of this place. 
All: We worship the one God of all times and places, the Holy and 
Compassionate One. 
L: We come trusting in God's grace to receive us, strange mixture... 
All: Holy, holy, holy God: the world is full of your glory. We wor-
ship and praise your forever, world without end. Amen.

 
*Hymn	                                                                                  TFWS 2128

Come and Find the Quiet Center 
 

Children's Moment                                                            Heidi Mortimer 

Anthem	 by: Bolks

Witness 
Chancel Choir

Prayers of the People and The Lord's Prayer	 Joseph Landing 

Offering Call	

	

Offertory 	                                                                                        by: Pote 
Prayer For Guidance 

Choir Women

*Gospel Lesson	 Rev. Carl Johnson

Mark 1: 21-28

*Hymn	 UMH 163

Ask Ye What Great Things I Know

 
Sermon	                                                                      Rev. Carl Johnson 

When Jesus Comes to Church

	  
*Hymn	 UMH 664

Sent Forth by God's Blessing

*Benediction 
L: The light has splintered our darkness. God has called us to ... 
All: Amen 
 
*Festival Doxology	                                                                UMH 94

*Postlude	 Jesús Toro

The flowers on the altar are given to the Glory of God and in 
loving memory of Rita Wells by Joye and Jim Wells. 

.Children and Youth

Children's Sunday School

Children's Sunday School will be starting a new curriculum in 
February! We will be using your favorite parts of VBS to bring fun and 

adventure to our Bible stories. Each week will be filled with music, 
games, art, and science in addition to study. We will also talk about 

different ways we can help in our community. Parents and Children 3 
years through 5th grade are welcome to join us in the Chapel at 9:15 

on Feb. 11 for our kick-off of Treasured!

GLOW

CARDBOARD HOUSE CONSTRUCTION
February 3 from 5-8. We will have dinner, play games, build 

cardboard homes and find out how we can help to serve in our 
community.

Souper Bowl of Caring

The children and youth will be collecting money for the Souper Bowl 
of Caring on February 11, before and after service, to benefit the 

Little Pantry Ministry. 

Sonshine Singers Children/Youth Music

Sonshine Singers meet immediately following worship in the chapel.
Sonshine Singers will be singing on Palm Sunday, March 24 and 

on Mother's Day, May 12. 

Children's Ministry Needs

*Take a look at our Amazon Wish list (QR code) for ways to help.
*We also need many pool noodles- new or used for VBS this summer. 

YOUTH NEWS

Please see our January schedule below. Youth group meets on 
Sundays from 5:00 - 7:00 pm in the CLLC.

 
January 28 - Mission Night

UPCOMING EVENTS

Men's Ministry

The Methodist Men will meet on February 8 at 6:30 in the CLLC 
to share a meal and listen to our guest speaker. Our 

speaker will be Patricia Midgett who is a Ranger with Sewee. 

Women's Valentine Appreciation Dinner

The Men's Ministry will host a Valentine's Dinner on February 13 
at 6:30 in the CLLC. 

There will be childcare (through 5th grade) provided. Dinner will 
be provided for the children along with games and crafts. 

There is a sign up genius for Women attending, children 
attending and for men serving; scan the QR code. There are also 
sign up sheets in different areas of the church. Please only sign 

up on one sheet or sign up genius.

Women's Movie Day

Please join us on February 24 at 2:00 at Heidi Mortimer's home 
for fellowship and the showing of Barbie; the 2023 film. 

There will also be an optional potluck supper. Heidi's address is 
3088 Pignatelli Crescent in Dunes West. There is a sign up sheet 

on the Women's bulletin board.

Women's Retreat

April 19-21, 2024; Women's retreat at Camp St. Christopher on 
Seabrook Island. The retreat registration forms can be found on 

the Women's Ministry bulletin board.
Our theme this year -Empowering One Another: Creating a 

stronger connection with God and each other. 

 Please take a registration form and return to the church 
office by February 11 with your $125.00 registration fee so 

we can reserve you a room. 

EMERGENCY COLD SHELTER SEASON

Our cold shelter season has begun and will run until March 15. 
We operate when temperatures drop to 34 degrees or below. If 
you would like to be a part of our shelter team please let Polly 

Graham or Rev. Katie know. The only donations currently needed 
are jeans, gloves and belts. 

Thank you to all volunteers who helped this past week. We 
were open 5 nights, with a few back to back. Thanks for all of 
your support! We served a total of approximately 229 guests 

over the 5 nights. 


